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From: Australasian Catholic Coalition for Church Reform 
Sent: Friday, 24 February 2023 10:25 AM
To: Anti Discrimination Law
Subject: Submission to Religious Educational Institutions and Anti-Discrimination Laws

Dear ALRC 
 
Please find the brief submission from the Australian Catholic Coalition for Church Reform 
 

The Australian Catholic Coalition for Church Reform CCCR supports the Catholics for 
Renewal submission in expressing concern that legislation should not protect the teaching in 
schools of religious doctrines that could damage the well-being and self-esteem of LGBTIQA+ 
students or, in any case, protect religious teachings that deny individual rights and freedoms. 
ACCCR is a coalition of 17 Catholic groups throughout Australasia committed to Church 
reform.  
 

yours etc 
Dr Eleanor Flynn 
Co Convenor ACCCR 




